
Dear Arts Together Dancers and Families,
 
Dance Fest is coming up soon!  Our annual, end-of-the-year, dance sharing will take place on Sunday, May 19 here at Arts Together. On the back of this sheet is a schedule of when each class will be performing throughout the day. Each class performs only once. Please note the time that you or your child’s class will be performing. This schedule is not necessarily the order of the performance. 
The dancers should arrive in costume at Arts Together 10-15 minutes before their scheduled performance time through the upper side lobby entrance. If another performance is in session, please wait outside until that performance is over. 
Upon arrival, students can find their teacher by the black curtain at the front of the stage and sit with their class on the colorful mats. We are fortunate to have the beautiful Arts Together space in which to perform. However, seating is limited, so we ask that each family take this into consideration when thinking about who to invite. Please think about inviting only 2 extra people outside your immediate family. You are welcome to video the performance so you can show family and friends. Each performance lasts 20-30min. We ask that you exit the building quickly in order to seat the audience for the next sharing. Siblings and younger audience members will be asked to sit on the floor down front or in a parent’s lap during the performance, to allow parents and grandparents to sit in a chair. We appreciate your help and understanding as we want to make this experience enjoyable for the dancers and their families.
If you would like to volunteer to help set Arts Together’s audience (risers and chairs) on Saturday, May 18 from 10:30-11:30AM, I would greatly appreciate the help. Please email kathryn@artstogether.org to let me know that you are available. 
***Important Parking Information***
Parking is available on St. Mary’s Street and Jones Street as well as the circle in front of Arts Together. Please do not park in the parking lot behind Arts Together; this lot is strictly for the Carriage House apartment residents and their guests. 
We look forward to all of the class performances. What a great way to celebrate and share a wonderful year of dancing at Arts Together! 
Respectfully,
Kathryn Auman
Director of Dance and Rainbow Dance Co.
kathryn@artstogether.org
919-828-1713 ext. 104

